HUNTINGTON LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Chillicothe, Ohio 45601
PHONE: (740) 663-5892

Pete Ruby, Superintendent

Craig B. Kerns, High School Principal
Matthew A. Murphy, Middle School Principal
Heidi L. Gray, Elementary Principal

July 10, 2023

Mr. Ken Swink

303 Corporate Cener Drive, Suite 208
Vandalia Ohio 45377

Dear Mr. Swink,

188 Huntsman Road

FAX: (740) 663-6078

Lauren M. Williams, Treasurer

Dan M. Riddle, Director of Special Programs
Susan L. Whitcomb, Transportation Supervisor
Ronald L. Carroll, Maintenance Supervisor

The Huntington Local School District would like to request membership into the Southwestern
Ohio Educational Purchasing Council. We feel our district will benefit financially from joining
your purchasing council. We look forward to exploring and using many of the programs you

offer.

Sincerely,

Nowwn WL

Lauren Williams
Treasurer



